

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 22nd September 2023

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Thank you to all our children this week for working so well with the new teachers we have had in school. This has been a tricky week staffing wise but I am so proud of each and every child for the way they have coped with the changes. The supply teachers have had nothing but praise for them and our school which has been lovely to hear. Hopefully we'll be back to a full team next week.

We have loved celebrating Jeans for Genes today and have raised a fantastic £132 which will be sent directly to the charity. Thank you for your support.

Next week I am looking forward to attending both Cross Country events at Shelley and our Film Club night!

Enjoy the weekend,

Mrs Claxton

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. Parking is available at the Star pub.



Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance. This has not been met this week, we understand the majority of this is due to illness.

Last week	98.45%
This week	95.86%



A big happy birthday to Esme who has celebrated her birthday this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Harriet we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about it on Monday.

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda – Jacob B

Koala- Emma B

Australia – Rose

China - Sam



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Dinner Money is £2.55 per day for children in KS2 and payable through ParentPay.
 Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit.
- Film Club, Wednesday 27th September please make payment through ParentPay before Tuesday, if you would like your child to attend.
- Applications for Middle School Please apply online at <u>www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions</u> by the closing date 15th January 2024.



500 Words, the UK's most successful children's writing competition, opens on Tuesday 26 September and will run till Friday 10 November. For more info, please use the link below.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500words/about-500-words/zctk7v4

School Council Elections

The children have voted for their school councillors and the following children have been elected.

Year 1: Isla P & George

Year 2: Olivia B & Emma B

Year 3: Erin & Amelie

Year 4: Clara & Bella

Year 5: Heath & Chloe

Congratulations!!

Diary Dates

September

25th – 6:30pm Phonics evening & 7:00pm KS1 Meet the teacher

26th – Yr 4 play leaders training

26th - 4:00pm Yr R, 1 & 2 Cross Country @ Shelley College

27th – 3pm Meet the Head & 3:30pm – 5:00pm - Film Night

28th – 4:00pm Rescheduled Yr 3, 4 & 5 Cross Country @ Shelley College

October

3rd – 2:00pm Open event for new & prospective parents & Carers

10th – KS1 Girls football tournament @ 5score, Waterloo

13th – Leon Baptiste, double Commonwealth gold medallist 2010, visiting school

17th – 9:30 – 12:00 Yr 2 Multi Skills @ Shelley College